
 

 

Lesley Griffiths AM 

Minister for Environment, Energy and Rural Affairs 

7 June 2019 

 

Dear Minister 

Please find enclosed an advanced, embargoed copy of the Climate Change, Environment 

and Rural Affairs Committee’s “Report on policies and proposals relating to plastic 

pollution and packaging waste”. The report will be laid on 10 June 2019; it remains under 

embargo until 00:01 on that date. The embargoed copy of this report has also been 

shared with the media and those who gave evidence. 

 

I look forward to receiving a formal response from you six weeks from the date of 

publication. I will ensure that you are kept informed of the Committee’s plans with regard 

to your response, and the next steps for the Committee’s work in this area. This may 

include correspondence seeking clarification of matters raised in your response or an 

invitation to attend a Committee meeting to discuss your response in detail. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mike Hedges AM 

Chair of Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee 


